PART IV - ATTACHMENT G
TRANSIT VEHICLE MANUFACTURER CERTIFICATION

RETURN WITH YOUR PROPOSAL
(Bus or Rail Car Purchases Only)

CERTIFICATION OF DISADVANTAGED BUSINESS ENTERPRISES (DBE)
COMPLIANCE

The responder, a Primary Transit Vehicle Manufacturer, hereby certifies that it has
complied with the requirements of 49 C.F.R. Section 26.49, as amended, by submitting
an annual DBE goal, as amended, to the Federal Transit Administration (FTA).
The goal has either been approved or not disapproved by the FTA.

SIGNATURE:

COMPANY: _GILLIG LLC

DATE: _ JUNE 6, 2025

PRINT NAME: _ WILLIAM F. FAY, JR.

TTLE: VICE PRESIDENT, SALES

NOTE: REFERENCE OUR ATTACHED CERTIFICATION.



CILLIG

DBE/MBE CERTIFICATION OF COMPLIANCE

DISADVANTAGED/MINORITY BUSINESS ENTERPRISE (DBE/MBE)

GILLIG LLC, 451 Discovery Drive, Livermore California 94551, hereby certifies that GILLIG LLC
has complied with the requirements of 49 CFR Part 26 of the Transportation Assistance Act of
1982, and submitted the required documents to the Federal Transit Administration (FTA).

The FTA advised that GILLIG has obtained 49 C.F.R. Part 26.49 certification and we are eligible
to bid on federally funded contracts in FY2025. Transit customers may call the FTA DBE Team
for verification.

The list of eligible Transit Vehicle Manufacturers may be viewed at
https://www.transit.dot.gov/regulations-and-guidance/civil-rights-ada/eligible-transit-vehicle-
manufacturers

FEDERAL TRANSIT ADMINISTRATION
Office of Civil Rights

1200 New Jersey Avenue SE
Washington, DC 20590

Phone: 888-446-4511

E-mail: FTATVMSubmissions@dot.gov

GILLIG LLC .
By: \ )

WILLIAM F. FAY, JR. \u{ N
Title:  VICE PRESIDENT, SALES

Date: JUNE 6, 2025
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U.S. Department
Of Transportation
Federal Transit

Headquarters

East Building, 5™ Floor — TCR
1200 New Jersey Avenue, SE
Washington, DC 20590

Administration

March 26, 2025

Chris Turner

DBELO

Gillig, LLC

451 Discovery Drive
Livermore, CA 94551

Re: TVM DBE Goal Concurrence/Certification Letter — Fiscal Year 2025
Dear Chris Turner:

This letter is to inform you that the Federal Transit Administration’s (FTA) Office of Civil Rights has
reviewed Gillig, LLC's Disadvantaged Business Enterprise (DBE) goal and methodology for FY 2025 for the
period of October 1, 2024-September 30, 2025. This goal submission is required by the U.S. Department
of Transportation’s DBE regulations at 49 CFR part 26 and must be implemented in good faith.

FTA has determined your firm is eligible to bid on FTA-assisted transit contracts. This letter, or a copy of
the TVM listing on FTA’s website, may be used to demonstrate your firm's compliance with DBE
requirements when bidding on FTA-assisted transit vehicle procurements.

FTA reserves the right to remove or suspend this concurrence if your DBE program or FY 2025 DBE goal is
not implemented in good faith. In accordance with this good faith requirement, you must submit your
DBE Uniform Report to FTA by June 1 and December 1.

Also note that your FY 2026 DBE goal methodology must be submitted to FTA by August 1, 2025, if you
intend to bid on FTA-assisted transit vehicle procurements during FY 2026. If you have any questions,
please contact the FTA DBE Team via email at FTATVMSubmissions@dot.gov.

Sincerely,

Regina Castafieda
Program Manager
Office of Civil Rights



